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lunch and breakfast menus can be found on the school website: www.yorkpublic.org   

r e m i n d e r s 
-Yearbooks are for sale ONLINE only for $60.00. ORDER 
YOURS NOW! 2024 Yearbooks will be delivered mid to late 
September. Senior Photos are due to Mr. Loofe by 
November 1st. https://yearbookforever.com/school-
store/u18P7y4X42bfiVSlzTfkRZIQ 

-parents/students: if you qualified for free or reduced 
price meals at the end of last school year, you must 
submit a new application by September 25. Please 
stop in the office to pick up your 2024-2025 
paperwork. 

-RUNNING FOR CLASS OFFICER-VOTING FOR CLASS 
OFFICER WILL BEGIN TOMORROW (Wednesday, Sept 4). 
Check your inbox for an email to VOTE. Voting ends 
Monday, September 9 at noon! 

Any senior interested in participating in the 
2025 spring musical/all-school play, there will 
be a meeting in D3 on September 11 after 
school to discuss the script selection. See you 
there!  

-Students signed up for work study please turn 
in your signed contracts ASAP. If you need 
another copy please see Laurie in the 
Attendance Office. 

If you are interested in competing in Quiz Bowl 
this year, please come to a quick meeting in 
Ms. Breinig's Room (D5) right after school on 
Wednesday! See Ms. B if you are unable to 
attend. 

The following student needs to turn in their 
signed handbook forms by TODAY (please 
come to the office if you need another 
form). RUBY RODRIGUEZ 
Midwest Grads will be here Tuesday, 
September 10 to present information to ALL 
SENIORS on graduation caps and gowns, 
announcements, etc. at 10:30 am in the 
theater. Every Senior who plans to participate 
in the Graduation ceremony in May must order 
a cap, gown, and tassel. A packet to order 
these items will be given to each senior. 

 

 

 

c o u n s e l i n g   o f f i c e 
-If you are interested in attending York County 
Development Corporation’s Manufacturing Day Tour 
please sign up in Mrs. Stuhr’s office ASAP! 
 
-If you are a senior who meets UNL ADMISSION 
REQUIREMENTS and would like to attend College 
Access Day on WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, please 
sign up in the Counseling Office. There are a limited 
number of spots, and you will not attend if you are 
failing a class or have ICU assignments. 
You must meet one of these UNL Admission         
Requirements: 
   3.0 (88%) or higher GPA 
   20 or higher ACT score 
   Rank in the top 50% of your class 
You also must be on track to graduate with: 
   Four years of Math 
   Two years of Spanish 
 
-CAREERS IN AGRICULTURE DAY ….. sponsored by 
Cornerstone Bank is on Wednesday, Sept. 25 (9 
AM-12:30PM with lunch provided). Juniors and 
seniors who are interested in an agriculture career, 
please sign up in the Counseling office by Thursday, 
Sept. 5, if you would like to attend. Details 
available in the counseling office from Mrs. Stuhr or 
from Mrs. Staehr and Mr. Hirschfeld. There is also a 
scholarship associated with this day for seniors to 
complete if interested (must attend a Nebraska 
college with ag-related major). 
 
- Little Cubs Daycore is looking for hard working, 
motivated individuals who have a passion for 
working with kids ages 0-8. We have flexible 
scheduling & a fun working environment! To apply 
please email directors.littlecubs@gmail.com or 
text/call 402-366-8403 

 

 

c a l e n d a r  
 

o Early Dismissal 2:03 pm 
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